WEEK 8, MARCH 11TH, 2022

HEADMASTER'S WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents

Stella Adler was a prominent actress and acting coach who lived during the 20th
Century and became synonymous for her style of teaching through her own Studio,
based in New York. In one of her more famous quotes, Stella stated:

“The word Theatre comes from the Greeks. It means the seeing place. It is the place
people come to see the truth about life and social situations”.

Last night, those of us fortunate enough to see the first performance of the school
play ‘Treasure Island’ were treated to a stunning visual spectacle that not only
reminded us of a story we all read in our youth, but also the relevance of Robert
Louis Stevenson’s words for today’s society and all that is happening in the world.

This week has been atypically busy, but there have been other highlights in addition
to the school play worthy of mention. We celebrated International Women’s Day on
Monday through a powerful presentation led by Mrs Sims and her tutees, marking an
important date in the calendar. Tuesday saw our swimming team looking to qualify for
the IAPS National finals via the regional qualifiers, while Wednesday saw our
catering team working in conjunction with Active Canaries to produce a delicious
lunch for us all.

With the weather set fair for at least part of the weekend, | hope you all enjoy an
active two days and | look forward to seeing many of you this evening for the final
performance of Treasure Island.

With best wishes
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